
 
 
 
Members of the Hermosa Bach city Council 
  
RE:  HB Fire Services Proposal  
  
I  am supportive of the Hermosa Beach City council agreeing to contract with Los 
Angeles County  HB fire service .  Some of the reasons why I support this are: 
  

        Relieve the stress of our over worked firefighters: 

        Significant cost savings in replacing the station 

        Bring the excellent emergency services section to provide addition training and 
support to our community volunteers (CERT) 

        Upgrading services to the community  
  
  
This is being supported by the Hermosa Beach Firefighters Association, and many 
retired firefighters, as well as the Emergency Preparedness Advisory Commission. 
  
  
I am concerned that many of us have written “Letters to the Editor” to all the local 
papers, but only one was published.  
  
However, we have posted on social media and through emails, showing our support. 
  
Janice Brittain 
225 30th Street 
Hermosa Beach, CA. 
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